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December 14, 2018

Scott Samuelson
FujiClean USA LLC
41-2 Greenwood Road
Brunswick, ME 04011

SUBJECT: Successful completion of FujiClean CEN-Series field verification.

Dear Mr. Samuelson:

The Best Available Technology (BAT) Review Committee has reviewed all the submitted
documents and data and has approved the FujiClean CEN-Series as a Class I technology.

The Maryland Department of the Environment (MDE) appreciates your participation in the Bay
Restoration Fund (BRF) program. MDE requires that the final effluent total nitrogen (TN)
composite sampling average is below 30 mg/L. The FujiClean CEN-Series easily met the MDE
nitrogen reduction requirement with an overall average TN less than 15 mg/L.

If you have any additional questions or concerns please contact me by phone at 410-537-3635 or
email at travis.sterner@maryland.gov

Sincerely,

s A

Travis E. Sterner
BRF, BAT Section Head

cc:
Naomi Howell, MDE

Dr. Ching-Tzone, MDE
Dwayne Jones, Local Vendor
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